
  
  

  

Mayor of London and  

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 2 June 2021 

   

 

Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London 

Sir Steve House – Deputy Commissioner 

 

Supported by:   

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 

Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC  

DAC Jane Connors 

 

 

 

1. Planning for Policing Summer 2021 

The Mayor was advised of the MPS’s preparations for the issues that may arise over the 

summer with the continued easing of Covid restrictions, planned protests and the Euros 

2020. 

 

 

2. Operational Update  

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational issues. 
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